
 

                                                                                                   

     

                                              

2019 Almeria Bowling Club Christmas Party Report 

 

Although Joan and I weren’t present It would be wrong to let it pass without 

mentioning all the members that worked hard to make it a success.  

First, it was disappointing that although I sent a global asking if any photographs 

were taken no replies were received. If when you read this report and have taken 

photographs, please send them to me so I can put them on the website. 

First, a big thank you to Tony Lear who throughout the season has run all club 

and FAB competitions. All successful finalists will be found as a pdf document on 

website. 

Well done to Sandra Brown for managing the event, collecting monies from 

attendees, arranging the Christmas Lunch, etc. Also, to Sandra and Chis Brown 

who provided a Christmas Hamper which raised 145 euro. Carole Hollett, Eileen 

Phoenix and Elaine Lovett collected 207 euro from the main raffle.  

After the meal Chris and Carole presented the prizes to the finalist. Apologise to 

anyone involved and not mentioned 

On completion those that wished retired to the patio for further refreshments!!! 

 

Vic Parsons 

Press Officer & Vice Chairman 

 

 

 

 
      


